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April 28, 2015 
 
Mr. James Baisden 
Chief 
Nikiski Fire Service Area 
144 North Binkley Street  
Soldotna, Alaska 99669  
 
Dear Chief Baisden,  
 
On behalf of XTO Energy, a subsidiary of ExxonMobil, I am pleased to enclose a 
check in the amount of $3,500 to the Nikiski Fire Department to help purchase a 
new rescue life raft. 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this investment by filling out the attached form 
and sending it in the enclosed envelope. We request acknowledgement within 30 
days of receipt. Please credit XTO Energy for its support wherever appropriate. 
   
Along with this enclosed check, please accept our best wishes for continued 
success. We are extremely proud to partner with the Nikiski Fire Service Area 
and appreciate all you do for the community. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Submitted electronically 
 
Emily R. Snooks 
Public and Government Affairs 
 
 
 
C: Scott Griffith 
 Ryan Tunseth  



From: Ahlberg, Brenda
To: Ahlberg, Brenda
Subject: RE: Nikiski FD - Hilcorop Donation
Date: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 2:19:22 PM

From: Baisden, James [mailto:jbaisden@kpb.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2015 1:16 PM
To: Lori Nelson
Cc: Mark Hall; Carl Jones
Subject: Nikiski FD - Raft purchase
 
Lori, Mark, and Carl,
 
Thanks for helping the department purchase life rafts that will be used to support rescue
operations in the Cook Inlet.
I’ll make sure to take pictures and publicize the donation locally with the media.
A Hilcorp logo on the raft or bag should not be an issue.
Attached is our W-9.
 
Please let us know if you need anything else.
 
James Baisden, Chief
Nikiski Fire Service Area
Kenai Peninsula Borough
(907) 776-6401
 
From: Lori Nelson [mailto:lnelson@hilcorp.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2015 9:25 AM
To: Baisden, James
Cc: Mark Hall; Carl Jones
Subject: Raft purchase
 
Good Morning Chief –
Mark Hall contacted me in hopes that Hilcorp could help Nikiski Fire get new life rafts.  I talked
with the offshore team and we are happy to provide $3500 to fund the purchase of a raft.  We
appreciate the dedication of the Nikiski fire team and are happy that we can help you acquire the
best available equipment. Of course I have to ask if our logo can be on it somewhere??  Either way,
we’re glad to help. 
 
Please note that I will need a W9 to get a check cut for the expenditure.
 
LN J
 
Lori Nelson | Manager, External Affairs | Hilcorp Alaska, LLC
O: 907.777.8392 | F: 907.777.8590 | lnelson@hilcorp.com
3800 Centerpoint Dr., Suite 1400 | Anchorage | Alaska | 99503
 
This email may contain confidential and / or privileged information
and is intended for the recipient(s) only.  In the event you receive

mailto:/O=KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH/OU=KPB/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BAHLBERG
mailto:bahlberg@kpb.us
mailto:jbaisden@kpb.us
mailto:lnelson@hilcorp.com
mailto:lnelson@hilcorp.com


this message in error, please notify me and delete the message.
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